
NOTICE – March 6, 2021 

Dear Friends, 

We value you and your gardens very much. As you know, the interest in gardening has grown last year 

and this year. We are delighted to be providing plants to more home gardeners than ever. However, we 

will soon be at the point where our greenhouses will reach their full capacity. On our order form we ask 

that plant orders be submitted by the end of February. To make sure that we can do a good job with the 

orders that we have already received, we have made the difficult decision to not accept any orders 

that are postmarked after March 20th (the Spring Equinox). We are sorry to do this, but we cannot take 

orders for plants beyond what our greenhouses can hold.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Dave and Linda 


